
PATIENT FACT SHEET

Hill Country Memorial has entered into an agreement to be acquired by Methodist 
Healthcare San Antonio, bringing expanded and enhanced services to the Texas Hill 
Country. 

• Expanded services
• Enhanced offerings

• Access to top healthcare providers
• Economic growth for the Hill Country

To learn more, please visit our website at www.hillcountrymemorial.org or email us 
at hcmrelations@hillcountrymemorial.org.

Your health and that of your family’s is our priority. In the near term, 
patients can expect their care to continue uninterrupted, while 
expanded and enhanced services will be announced at a later 
date.

Our patients can expect to continue to receive remarkable care 
locally from the providers they know and trust. As changes related to 
this partnership are implemented, rest assured that the high-quality 
healthcare you’ve come to expect from us will continue. This means 
continued access to your healthcare provider and uninterrupted 
ongoing care.

You can still receive treatment and access services locally. 
Additionally, our partnership with Methodist Healthcare will enable us 
to deepen our offerings for our community, with new or expanded 
services right here in the Hill Country. We’re looking forward to sharing 
information about the new and expanded services available to you in 
the coming months.

As part of our relationship with Methodist Healthcare, Hill Country 
Memorial will continue to accept Medicare and Medicaid, as well as
a broad range of other insurance plans so we may serve as many 
patients as possible and provide coverage to care for the most 
people.
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Additional Q&A

Is my/my family’s insurance still accepted? 
We will continue to accept Medicare and Medicaid and ensure we accept a broad 
range of insurances. We will work hard to contract with payers so we can serve as many 
patients as possible and provide coverage to care for the most people. As we finalize 
those details in the coming weeks, we will share more information. 

Why did Hill Country Memorial choose to partner with Methodist Healthcare? 
Hill Country Memorial thoughtfully selected Methodist Healthcare as a partner because of 
its commitment to excellence in care and its proven record of quality. A partnership with 
Methodist will enable us to continue to provide remarkable care locally, deepen service 
offerings, and grow accessibility for the Hill Country community.  

Will the name of the hospital be changing?
Yes, the name of the hospital will change to reflect its affiliation with other Methodist 
hospitals. Information about the name change will be shared at a later date. While the 
name will change, our spirit and commitment to high quality care will not. 

When should I expect to see changes at Hill Country Memorial?
Pending standard regulatory review and approvals, we expect changes to take effect in 
early 2023.

Where can I go for more information?
The latest updates regarding this change can be found on Hill Country Memorial’s 
website: www.hillcountrymemorial.org. 
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